BIYANI GIRLS COLLEGE

Ref.: BGC/2024-25/36 Date : 23.08.2024

"OFFICE ORDER

This is to inform everyone that the college is already providing
one Casual Leave (CL) per month. Please note that any leave
taken beyond this allotted CL will be considered as an absence.
until any specific reason effectively for three months. Due to
our new session is going to start so we want the academic
process to be in the proper way. If you have any inquiries

regarding this, please feel free to contact the HR department.
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Copy to : Chairman/Director Acad./Dean/Principal/ HR/HOD’s/KPO




